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Eastlands Primary School 

April 2024 EPS At-
tendance 
Target 

R— 95% 

Y1— 94.3.% 

Y2—94.1% 

Y3—96.8% 

Y4— 97.7% 

Y5—93.6% 

Y6— 95.4% 

Overall attendance 
for the whole 
school for          
March was  averag-

ing at   95.1%. 

This is just be-
low our target. 

Please help us to 
raise this  % by 
ensuring your  child 
attendance is good 
or better. 

Is your child’s 
class 

“On time at  

10 to 9” ?  

School opens at 
8.40am when chil-
dren can go to their 
classrooms and get 
ready for the start 
of the school day. 
Please make sure 
that your child is in 
their class, ready to 
work by 8.50am at 

the latest.  

Happy Birthday  

to all our  children who 
celebrate their birthdays 
in April 

Rec: Darcie, Darcie, 
Coyle, Veer 

1 : Sophia  

2: Joseph, Sara, Edith 

3:  Hetty, Finley, Antoni 

4: Mia, Kristers 

5: Connie, Claude, Kian,     
Kiya, Oliver, Shriya, Tosia 

Joshua, Advaith, Aadya,  

  6: Amelia, Millie, Mia, 
Tanishha 

 

 

Tuesday 9th April— Summer Term 
starts 
 

Monday 6th May—Bank Holiday 
 

Year 6 SATs —Week beginning 13th 
May 
 
May 27th  – May 31st—Half Term 
 
Year 1  - Phonics Screening check 
week beginning 3rd  June  
 
Year 4  - Multiplication Table Check  
week beginning 3rd  June 
 
 

Reports to parents  - 12th July 
 

End of term starts: Thursday 18th July  

Summer term 

Warmer weather will come!—When it does 
please send your child in with sun cream and 
hat. 

Please don’t not send in children with sun-
glasses unless there is a medical reason.  

Site safety  

Please can parents leave the site promptly so gates can be locked by 
3.30 and the site secured for B&A School club security. 

Can all children dismount from cycles and scooters as they approach 
the school gates to reduce risk of accidents. No cycling on school site 
please.  

Thank you 
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Online -safety  

These are useful websites for parents to explore.          

 

 

 

 

 

Any social networking site has potential for good and bad – it’s the privacy settings and behav-
iour of the individual which are more important.   

 

Parents need to monitor all social media and more importantly talk to their children about  safe 
use.    

 

Here is an apps guide which promotes safe use and highlights how children can keep them-
selves safe when they are interacting. 

 

 

 

 

 

Link for Warwickshire   

 

 


